TRINITY NEWS 13t Oct 2021

We welcomed Local Preacher Stella Davis to our Church on Sunday 10t
October. How lucky we are to have such a variety of different styles of
preaching. We can take and learn so much from them all. Thank you.

The Preachers for the next three weeks are: 17t Oct. Rev. Jason Vinyard.
24t Oct. Barbara Chipperfield. 31°t Oct. Liz Kearsley.

We are very sad to announce the death of Anne Dean this week. Such a good
friend to all and who was involved in so many Trinity activities. Please hold
David and the rest of the family in your prayers.

The roof repairs should be finished this week, weather permitting. The Lift has
been inspected again and we are waiting to hear their report. They are not
able to give us a start date yet.

Gatehouse have sent us a thank you letter for the Harvest gifts (see Page 2
below) — many thanks to all who contributed.

There are a number of groups using our premises again so if anybody is
arranging a meeting, please check with Joseph at
trinitybsebookings@gmail.com

| read something the other day about old words meaning new things
nowadays, which might be of interest especially to those born before 1950:

Big Mac.......oversized raincoat Stud....... something to fasten a shirt
Joint.......Sunday roast Aids.....helping someone in trouble
Hardware......nuts and bolts Chip....... bit of wood or fried potato

Pot.....cooking implement.

If you think of any others please let us know. If you would like to share any
news please contact me at: rlmbrandon@hotmail.com Tel: 01284 702165

| shall finish with one of the verses from a poem/hymn written by Rev. Peter
Dainty whose very moving and interesting Memorial Service was held on
Sat.9t Oct.:

Room prepared, disciples meet;

Bowl and towel, washing feet,

God’s plan ready to complete —

Jesus came to save us.
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Letter from Gatehouse:

E

Bury St Edmunds ™
Feeding FPeople cn crisis

Autumn 2021

Thank you for your Harvest Festival Donation. This will be distributed using our system of referral
from front-line care agencies. It is very much appreciated and is a great help towards the
continued distribution of nutritionally balanced emergency food to local people in crisis.

The level of generosity shown by the numerous schools, churches, groups, and individuals in this
area is extraordinary. Everyone knows that, economically speaking, these are tough times and
they’re likely to get tougher; and yet it seems that this only serves to intensify the generosity we
see on a daily basis.

It is often said that voluntary work brings its own rewards. It does. Those who contribute make
this happen, as well as being able to bear witness to the relief this work brings.

Thank you, once again, for supporting local people in crisis.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Bloomfield
Chief Executive
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